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                     3 February 2015   
  
Dear Colleague 
 
Draft SPF Regulation Hand-out - Information 
 
As you will know, the CWG payment adjustments are causing representatives and members to look 
closely at regulations etc.  
 
Recent events and legal opinions have created some minor but important changes to the long held 
understandings of some representatives. 
 
Attached is a draft hand-out which both SPF and Police Scotland are going to consider for publication. 
 
Can I ask Area Secretaries to circulate this to their representatives along with this Circular for their 
information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Calum Steele 
General Secretary 
 
 


